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Senate Standing Committee on Education Employment and Workplace
Relations

QUESTIONS ON NOTICE
Additional Estimates 2009-2010

Agency -Office of the AustralianBuilding and Construction Commissioner

DEEWR Question No.EW0973_10

Senator Abetz asked on 10/02/2010, Hansard page 74.

Question

NATIONAL CODE OF PRACTICE FOR THE CONSTRUCTION INDUSTRY

Did the AIG, Master Builders, AMMA or the Australian Construction Association refer
a letter to the DPM to you for comment? The letter was dated 3 November 2009 and
deals with the National Code of Practice for the Construction Industry.

Answer

The Office of the AustralianBuilding and Construction Commissioner has provided
the following response:

No.


